
PUBLIC NOTICE  

Foundation for Louisiana Students  

3113 Valley Creek Drive  

Baton Rouge, LA 70808  

First Floor Conference Room  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Finance Committee Meeting (4:00 p.m.) 

and Regular Board Meeting (5:00 p.m.) of the Foundation for Louisiana Students 

scheduled to meet Tuesday, December 13, 2022, is CANCELED.  

 

 

 

For additional information, please contact Sandra Walriven, Board Liaison, at (225) 

421-2948 or by email at swalriven@uview.academy. 
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